
Our 4
th

 Annual St. John’s Lutheran 5K Bunny Hop date is Saturday, April 26
th,  

2014.  Last year, 

we had about 200 walkers/runners.  I’m assuming that we would have about the same or a little 

more this year.  Runners commented on how nicely the race was organized and the directions 

were very clear.  We sent out letters to the residents living on Michigan Blvd two weeks before 

the race, we posted “No Parking” signs 24 hours before the race, and placed our orange cones 

(we had about 60 of them) down the length of Michigan Blvd at 6am the day of the race.  

Runners/walkers were finished by 10:30 and we picked up our area promptly.  Residents and 

runners were very happy with the cleanliness and organization.  Runners/walkers stayed  on the 

east parking lane on Michigan Blvd for the whole race.   

 

We will be starting the race at 9:00 a.m., however, registration will begin at 8:00 a.m.  Our race 

will start at the Oasis at North Beach and head north on the bike path behind the zoo - we will 

then continue on Michigan Blvd and head all the way north until Michigan Blvd ends at 

Michigan Court (or the beginning of the newer subdivision there) and loop back (at this point, 

we will also have a water station because it's the halfway point) and finish at the Oasis where I 

will be serving muffins, bananas, water and coffee. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kara Kading 

262-930-1211 

 


